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School 
Photographer 

 

The school photographer will be in 
school on Monday 18th September. The 
children will have individual and family 
photos taken. 
If you would like your children to have 
a photograph with a younger brother 
or sister who is not in our nursery or 
main school (i.e. a baby or a toddler) 
please come to the main entrance at 
8.30 am on the 18th September.   

INCIDENT - FRIDAY 8TH SEPT - If anyone witnessed or has any information 
about an incident between a green car and white van on Boyne Drive at home 

time on Friday please contact the school office. 

SAFEGUARDING: HOME TIME COLLECTION FROM SCHOOL 

We would expect all children, up to and including Year 4, to be 
collected by an adult at home time.   

Year 5 & 6 - we need written permission if your child walks home 
alone.  A letter went home with your child yesterday, please could you 

return the permissions slip as soon as possible. 

 
 

BAKE SALE AND NON-UNIFORM DAY - £1 TO ‘WEAR BLUE’  

FRIDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER 
 

We are holding a Bake Sale at 3.00 pm in the School Hall on Friday 

22nd.  Donations of buns and cakes would be greatly appreciated. All 

proceeds to go to the Make A Wish Foundation and will help towards 

giving a seriously ill child an unforgettable experience. 

REMEMBER TO BRING £1 TO WEAR BLUE 

Class Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Thursday 21 Sept Miss Riley 6A 

Thursday 29 Sept Miss Stone 4A 

Thursday 5 Oct Miss Alderson 1B 

SCHOOL SIDE ENTRANCES 
 

We are listening to your feedback 
concerning the side entrances and 

have some options to explore.  
Please bear with us. 

 

POLITE REMINDER 
 

Parents can use both side entrances 
regardless of what class your child 

is in. 

Chinese Language Assistant 
 

Our Chinese Language Assistant will 
be coming into school every 
Tuesday and 
will be working 
across school 
and teaching 
Mandarin to 
Years 3, 4 and 5. 

NUT ALLERY ALERT 
Nutella Bars - We have a 
child with a severe nut 

allergy in school.  Please DO 
NOT put any items of food 
that contain nuts in your 

child’s packed lunch.  Thank 
you for your support. 

Class              Star of the Week 

Panthers Owen Walsh 

Penguins Hollie-Mai Bradshaw 

Dolphins Terri-Rose Austerfield 

Koalas Charlie Ackroyd 

Zebras Logan Bawden 

Elephants Jayden O’Neil 

Giraffes Cedelle Dunning 

Toucans Zaira Webster 

Puffins Gibril Kebbeh 

Tigers Millie Elliott 

Pandas Sonny Fawcett 

Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 98.8% 

Penguins 88.1% 

Dolphins 90.9% 

Koalas 92.5% 

Zebras 100% Wow! 

Elephants 94.4% 

Giraffes 98.2% 

Toucans 94.7% 

Puffins 95.2% 

Tigers 99.1% 

Pandas 88.5% 

Whole School Attendance  (w/e 8/9/17) 95.1% 
Target = 96% or above 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 

Can we please remind parents to drive and park carefully when 
dropping off and collecting at school.  We appreciate it gets busy but 

your child’s safety is imperative. 

Mentions Assembly 2.55 pm 

Friday 15th Sept Classes 1A and 1B 

Friday 22nd Sept Classes 2A and 2B 

Friday 29th Sept Classes 3A and 3B 

Friday 6th Oct Class 4 

Friday 13th Oct Class 4/5 

Friday 17th Nov Class 5 

Friday 24th Nov Classes 6A and 6B 


